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December 12, 2024 

BSE Limited 
1st Floor, New Trading Ring, Rotunda 
Building, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai-400 001. 
Scrip Code: 500125 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

E.I.D. - Parry (India) Limited 
Regd.Office : Dare House, 234,N.S.C. Bose Road, Parrys Corner, Chennai 600 001, India. 
Tel : 91.44.25306789 Fax : 91.44.25341609 I 25340858 
CIN : L24211TN1975PLC006989 
Website : www.eidparry.com 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor 
Plot No. C/1, G. Block 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (E) 
Mumbai - 400 051 
Scrip Code: EIDPARRY 

Sub: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015 

Pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 
("LODR Regulations"), it is hereby informed that a warning letter has been received by the Company from 

the National Stock Exchange of India Limited. 

The details as required to be provided as per sub-para 20 of Para A of Part A of Schedule Ill of SEBI LODR 
Regulations are provided as Annexure -A. 

Please take the above information on record. 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

For E.I.D. - PARRY (INDIA} LIMITED 

Biswa Mohan Rath 
Company Secretary 
Encl: a/a 
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Particulars 

Name of the authority 

Nature and details of the action(s) 
taken, initiated or order(s) 
passed; 

Date of receipt of direction or 
order, including any ad-interim or 
interim orders, or any other 
communication from the 
authority 
Details of the 
violation(s)/contravention(s) 
committed or alleged to be 
committed; 

Impact on financial, operation or 
other activities of the listed 
entity, quantifiable in monetary 
terms to the extent possible 

Annexure-A 

Details 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited (NSE) 

The Company has received a warning letter dated December 11, 
2024, from the National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
regarding delay in disclosure of material events. 

December 11, 2024 

The Company has received a warning letter dated December 11, 
2024, from the NSE regarding delay in disclosure of material 
events under Regulation 31A(8)(c) of the SEBI (Listing Obligations 
and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 

The Company would like to inform that the information under 
Reg. 31A(8)(c) was disseminated to the both the exchanges (BSE 
Limited and NSE) within the statutory timelines. The filing was 
done by the company simultaneously on both the Exchanges at 
the same time. After filing, the same immediately reflected on the 
website of BSE. However, though the OTP (103044) was received 
from NSE and filed, the same did not reflect on the website of 
NSE. 

We had spoken to NSE on this matter earlier and as advised by 
NSE, for the purpose of record and compliance, we had once 
again filed the disclosure on March 19, 2024. 

The Company is now filing this communication based on the 
advice and letter received from NSE. 

There is no impact on financial, operation or other activities of 
the Company. 
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